
Feuchtenberger, Karen 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Ron, 

Frazier, Kenneth C. < ken_frazier@merck.com > 

Wednesday, November 23, 2011 12:28 PM 
T omalis, Ronald 
Governor Corbett 

I just spoke with the Governor and told him that I thought standing for election wasn't a good idea. As you know, I have 
become something of a lightning rod with the PSU Faculty. Secondly, I become Chair of the Merck Board next Thursday. 

Happy Thanksgiving. Have enjoyed working with you. 

Ken Frazier----. 

Notice: This e-mail message, together with any attachments, contains 
information of Merck & Co., Inc. (One Merck Drive, Whitehouse Station, 
New Jersey, USA 08889), and/or its affiliates Direct contact information 
for affiliates is available at 
http://www.merck.com/contact/contacts.html) that may be confidential, 
proprietary copyrighted and/or legally privileged. It is intended solely 
for the use of the individual or entity named on this message. If you are 
not the intended recipient, and have received this message in error, 
please notify us immediately by reply e-mail and then delete it from 
your system. 
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